
ANTI-BULLYING	POLICY	
written	by	the	children	of	Wimboldsley	Primary	School	

As	a	school	we	discussed	in	our	classes	–	WHAT	IS	BULLYING?	

WE	ALL	DECIDED	THAT	BULLYING	WAS	SOMETHING	THAT	IS	ALWAYS	
HAPPENING	TO	YOU	THAT	YOU	DON’T	LIKE	OR	HURTS	YOU.		

WE	AGREED	THAT	IT	IS	CONSTANT…	WE	AGREED	THAT	IT	IS	NOT	VERY	NICE	
AND	WE	DON’T	WANT	IT	IN	OUR	SCHOOL.	

	

As	a	school	we	discussed	in	our	classes	–	WHAT	TO	DO	IF	YOU	FEEL	YOU	ARE	
BEING	BULLIED	

WE	ALL	DECIDED	THAT	YOU	NEED	TO	TELL	SOMEONE	STRAIGHT	AWAY	IF	YOU	
FEEL	THAT	YOU	ARE	BEING	BULLIED.	

YOU	CAN	TELL	YOUR	MUM,	DAD,	SISTER,	BROTHER,	TEACHER,	HEAD	TEACHER,	
DINNER	LADY	OR	TEDDY!....BUT	TELL	SOMEONE.	

YOU	CAN	WRITE	A	NOTE	IN	OUR	‘WORRY	BOX’	AND	SOMEONE	WILL	SPEAK	TO	
US.	

	

As	a	school	we	discussed		-	STAYING	SAFE	ONLINE	(ONLINE	SAFETY)	

WE	ALL	DECIDED	THAT	YOU	SHOULD	NOT	GIVE	OUT	PERSONAL	DETAILS	ON	
THE	INTERNET	–	SUCH	AS	USER	NAMES,	PASSWORDS,	MOBILE	PHONE	
NUMBERS…anything!	

YOU	DON’T	KNOW	WHO	YOU	ARE	TALKING	TOO!	

	

WE	WANT	TO	MAKE	WIMBOLDSLEY	SCHOOL	AN	EXCITING,	SAFE	PLACE	TO	BE	

 


